
 
 
 
 

DELPHI AWARDED $198,600 COVID-19 FUNDS FROM OCRA 
 
April 28, 2020 – The City of Delphi was awarded $198,600 in COVID-19 Response Program funds 

by the Office of Community and Rural Affairs. The COVID-19 Response funds will enable the City to 

fund its Delphi Small Business Resilience Grant program for local businesses. that can be used as 

working capital. The City of Delphi was one of thirteen recipients announced by the Lt. 

Governor Suzanne Crouch on Friday, April 22.  

 

Applications for Delphi’s Small Business Resilience Grants were accepted through April 24 

and are currently being reviewed by members of the Common Council. Questions can be 

directed to Mayor Shane Evans at  mayor@cityofdelphi.org. 
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